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COMMISSION DIRECTIVE: UPDATE 
 
Dear Licensee,  
 
Earlier today, The New York City Business Integrity Commission (the “Commission”) distributed a list of 
the commercial establishments likely affected by the emergency suspension of Sanitation Salvage Corp.’s 
license to collect trade waste from business located in New York City.   
 
From that list, the Commission and NYC Department of Sanitation (“DSNY”) have identified 
approximately 100 commercial establishments that require container or compactor service, or are otherwise 
high volume customers.  A list of the approximately 100 commercial establishments is attached to this 
update. Transition of these affected commercial establishments from DSNY temporary service to private 
carter service is a high priority.   
 
The Commission Directive issued earlier today remains in effect and applies to all agreements you 
reach with affected commercial establishments, including, but not limited to those designated as high 
priority.  As a reminder, you are directed to notify the Commission of all agreements you reach with 
the affected commercial establishments by the close of business of the same day that you reach such 
agreements.  To provide notice to the Commission, complete all fields in the attached excel sheet and 
email to licensing@bic.nyc.gov.  The rate cap remains in effect and your invoices and billing practices 
remain subject to inspection and audit by the Commission. The Commission requires this 
information in a timely fashion to coordinate service with DSNY. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel D. Brownell 
Commissioner and Chair 
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